The Last American President A Story Of
Political Intrigue
This is likewise one of the factors by obtaining the soft documents of this the
last american president a story of political intrigue by online. You might not
require more epoch to spend to go to the ebook start as with ease as search for
them. In some cases, you likewise complete not discover the publication the
last american president a story of political intrigue that you are looking for.
It will utterly squander the time.
However below, in imitation of you visit this web page, it will be so
categorically easy to get as competently as download lead the last american
president a story of political intrigue
It will not allow many epoch as we tell before. You can realize it while
perform something else at house and even in your workplace. appropriately easy!
So, are you question? Just exercise just what we find the money for under as
well as evaluation the last american president a story of political intrigue
what you following to read!

The Last President of Europe William Drozdiak 2020 "A veteran foreign
correspondent with unique access to Emmanuel Macron delivers the inside story
of his turbulent presidency, designed to fight the rise of populist nationalism
and hold the European project together, in the face of daunting opposition in
France and abroad"-All-American Girl Meg Cabot 2009-10-06 The New York Times bestselling hit from
Meg Cabot Samantha Madison is just your average sophomore gal living in DC
when, in an inadvertent moment sandwiched between cookie-buying and CDperusing, she puts a stop to an attempt on the life of the president. Before
she can say “MTV2” she’s appointed Teen Ambassador to the UN and has caught the
eye of the very cute First Son. Featuring Meg Cabot’s delightful sense of humor
and signature romance that made The Princess Diaries such a hit, this New York
Times bestselling standalone novel is sure to please fans and new readers
alike.
The Baron Trump Collection Lockwood Ingersoll 2020-10-20 This is a fun classic
book for the whole family to enjoy. It's proven the test of time and is
relevant even in this day and age. Your kids will be excited as you read it to
them before they go to bed. In these books, the young German protagonist,
Wilhelm Heinrich Sebastian Von Troomp, better known as Baron Trump, with a
brain so big that his head has grown to twice the normal size, travels around
and under the globe with his dog Bulger, meeting residents of as-of-yet
undiscovered lands before arriving back home at Castle Trump. Ingersoll
the-last-american-president-a-story-of-political-intrigue

1/16

Downloaded from avenza-dev.avenza.com
on September 28, 2022 by guest

Lockwood is particularly known today for his Baron Trump children's novels.
However, he wrote other children's novels, as well as the dystopian novel,
1900: or; The Last President, a play, and several non-fiction works. He wrote
some of his non-fiction under the pseudonym Irwin Longman.
What Does the President Do? Kathleen Connors 2017-07-15 The US president is the
face of the United States to the rest of the world. However, he or she doesnt
have unlimited power within the country. The president has certain powers given
by the Constitution, including the ability to make treaties, appoint some
important government officials, and veto laws. Readers learn the many duties of
the president in simple, clear language appropriate for both younger readers
and older readers looking for a succinct review of the topic. Fact boxes
supplement the main content with important details about checks and balances,
amendments, and more that affect the presidency today.
All the President's Men Bob Woodward 2005 Two reporters were assigned to cover
what seemed a routine burglary in the opulent Watergate building in downtown
Washington. It was the first step in what must be the most devastating
political detective story of the century.
Out of Many, One George W. Bush 2021-04-20 #1 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • In
this powerful new collection of oil paintings and stories, President George W.
Bush spotlights the inspiring journeys of America’s immigrants and the
contributions they make to the life and prosperity of our nation. The issue of
immigration stirs intense emotions today, as it has throughout much of American
history. But what gets lost in the debates about policy are the stories of
immigrants themselves, the people who are drawn to America by its promise of
economic opportunity and political and religious freedom—and who strengthen our
nation in countless ways. In the tradition of Portraits of Courage, President
Bush’s #1 New York Times bestseller, Out of Many, One brings together fortythree full-color portraits of men and women who have immigrated to the United
States, alongside stirring stories of the unique ways all of them are pursuing
the American Dream. Featuring men and women from thirty-five countries and
nearly every region of the world, Out of Many, One shows how hard work, strong
values, dreams, and determination know no borders or boundaries and how
immigrants embody values that are often viewed as distinctly American: optimism
and gratitude, a willingness to strive and to risk, a deep sense of patriotism,
and a spirit of self-reliance that runs deep in our immigrant heritage. In
these pages, we meet a North Korean refugee fighting for human rights, a
Dallas-based CEO who crossed the Rio Grande from Mexico at age seventeen, and a
NASA engineer who as a girl in Nigeria dreamed of coming to America, along with
notable figures from business, the military, sports, and entertainment.
President Bush captures their faces and stories in striking detail, bringing
depth to our understanding of who immigrants are, the challenges they face on
their paths to citizenship, and the lessons they can teach us about our
country’s character. As the stories unfold in this vibrant book, readers will
gain a better appreciation for the humanity behind one of our most pressing
policy issues and the countless ways in which America, through its tradition of
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welcoming newcomers, has been strengthened by those who have come here in
search of a better life.
Dreams from My Father Barack Obama 2007-01-09 #1 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER •
ONE OF ESSENCE’S 50 MOST IMPACTFUL BLACK BOOKS OF THE PAST 50 YEARS In this
iconic memoir of his early days, Barack Obama “guides us straight to the
intersection of the most serious questions of identity, class, and race” (The
Washington Post Book World). “Quite extraordinary.”—Toni Morrison In this
lyrical, unsentimental, and compelling memoir, the son of a black African
father and a white American mother searches for a workable meaning to his life
as a black American. It begins in New York, where Barack Obama learns that his
father—a figure he knows more as a myth than as a man—has been killed in a car
accident. This sudden death inspires an emotional odyssey—first to a small town
in Kansas, from which he retraces the migration of his mother’s family to
Hawaii, and then to Kenya, where he meets the African side of his family,
confronts the bitter truth of his father’s life, and at last reconciles his
divided inheritance. Praise for Dreams from My Father “Beautifully crafted . .
. moving and candid . . . This book belongs on the shelf beside works like
James McBride’s The Color of Water and Gregory Howard Williams’s Life on the
Color Line as a tale of living astride America’s racial categories.”—Scott
Turow “Provocative . . . Persuasively describes the phenomenon of belonging to
two different worlds, and thus belonging to neither.”—The New York Times Book
Review “Obama’s writing is incisive yet forgiving. This is a book worth
savoring.”—Alex Kotlowitz, author of There Are No Children Here “One of the
most powerful books of self-discovery I’ve ever read, all the more so for its
illuminating insights into the problems not only of race, class, and color, but
of culture and ethnicity. It is also beautifully written, skillfully layered,
and paced like a good novel.”—Charlayne Hunter-Gault, author of In My Place
“Dreams from My Father is an exquisite, sensitive study of this wonderful young
author’s journey into adulthood, his search for community and his place in it,
his quest for an understanding of his roots, and his discovery of the poetry of
human life. Perceptive and wise, this book will tell you something about
yourself whether you are black or white.”—Marian Wright Edelman
The Death of a President William Manchester 2013-10-08 William Manchester's
epic and definitive account of President John F. Kennedy's assassination--now
restored to print in a new paperback edition. As the world still reeled from
the tragic and historic events of November 22, 1963, William Manchester set
out, at the request of the Kennedy family, to create a detailed, authoritative
record of the days immediately preceding and following President John F.
Kennedy's death. Through hundreds of interviews, abundant travel and firsthand
observation, and with unique access to the proceedings of the Warren
Commission, Manchester conducted an exhaustive historical investigation,
accumulating forty-five volumes of documents, exhibits, and transcribed tapes.
His ultimate objective -- to set down as a whole the national and personal
tragedy that was JFK's assassination -- is brilliantly achieved in this
galvanizing narrative, a book universally acclaimed as a landmark work of
modern history.
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President Reagan Lou Cannon 2008-08-04 Hailed by the New Yorker as "a
superlative study of a president and his presidency," Lou Cannon's President
Reagan remains the definitive account of our most significant presidency in the
last fifty years. Ronald Wilson Reagan, the first actor to be elected
president, turned in the performance of a lifetime. But that performance
concealed the complexities of the man, baffling most who came in contact with
him. Who was the man behind the makeup? Only Lou Cannon, who covered Reagan
through his political career, can tell us. The keenest Reagan-watcher of them
all, he has been the only author to reveal the nature of a man both shrewd and
oblivious. Based on hundreds of interviews with the president, the First Lady,
and hundreds of the administration's major figures, President Reagan takes us
behind the scenes of the Oval Office. Cannon leads us through all of Reagan's
roles, from the affable cowboy to the self-styled family man; from the
politician who denounced big government to the president who created the
largest peace-time deficit; from the statesman who reviled the Soviet
government to the Great Communicator who helped end the cold war.
The Last of the President's Men Bob Woodward 2016-10-11 Woodward exposes one of
the final pieces of the Richard Nixon puzzle, examining the untold story of
Alexander Butterfield, the Nixon aide who disclosed the secret White House
taping system that changed history and led to Nixon's resignation. In forty-six
hours of interviews with Butterfield, supported by thousands of documents, many
of them original and not in the presidential archives and libraries, Woodward
has uncovered new dimensions of Nixon's secrets, obsessions, and deceptions.
The Last American President Richard Engle 2015-01-15 A story of political
intrigue, romance and betrayal set against the backdrop of the dissolution of
the United States of America. Alan Cassell, a wrong side of the tracks boy from
a broken home in Pittsburg, Kansas, and the beautiful Kate Fogarty who was from
a wealthy family in Wichita were an unlikely couple. They were even less likely
to rise to the top of American politics. You will fall in love with them as
they fall for each other. However, as they rise politically they grow apart
personally. At a pivotal moment when Alan feels like everyone else had betrayed
him, he discovers that even Kate had been unfaithful to him. This destroys Alan
politically and contributes to the destruction of the United State of America.
Told from the perspective of friend and informal advisor, Archer Adams, The
Last American President is a story that puts the emphasis on the human joys and
sorrows, trials and triumphs, faith and betrayals of the last American
President. It is a human drama, in a political setting, with bipartisan appeal.
The Last American President is a character driven story which all Americans
will find to be a cautionary tale. Nonetheless, it presents a hopeful view of
American life and what it means to be an American.
An American President: America First Leland McKee 2021-11-27 A photo journey
for the American People through the eyes of the camera.
The Presidents Club Nancy Gibbs 2012-04-17 The New York Times bestselling
history of the private relationships among the last thirteen presidents—the
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partnerships, private deals, rescue missions, and rivalries of those select men
who served as commander in chief. The Presidents Club, established at Dwight
Eisenhower’s inauguration by Harry Truman and Herbert Hoover, is a complicated
place: its members are bound forever by the experience of the Oval Office and
yet are eternal rivals for history’s favor. Among their secrets: How Jack
Kennedy tried to blame Ike for the Bay of Pigs. How Ike quietly helped Reagan
win his first race in 1966. How Richard Nixon conspired with Lyndon Johnson to
get elected and then betrayed him. How Jerry Ford and Jimmy Carter turned a
deep enmity into an alliance. The unspoken pact between a father and son named
Bush. And the roots of the rivalry between Clinton and Barack Obama. Time
magazine editors and presidential historians Nancy Gibbs and Michael Duffy
offer a new and revealing lens on the American presidency, exploring the club
as a hidden instrument of power that has changed the course of history.
Eagle:The Making Of An Asian-American President, Vol. 1 Kaiji Kawaguchi
2000-03-07
Too Much and Never Enough Mary L. Trump 2020-07-14 In this revelatory,
authoritative portrait of Donald J. Trump and the toxic family that made him,
Mary L. Trump, a trained clinical psychologist and Donald’s only niece, shines
a bright light on the dark history of their family in order to explain how her
uncle became the man who now threatens the world’s health, economic security,
and social fabric. Mary Trump spent much of her childhood in her grandparents’
large, imposing house in the heart of Queens, New York, where Donald and his
four siblings grew up. She describes a nightmare of traumas, destructive
relationships, and a tragic combination of neglect and abuse. She explains how
specific events and general family patterns created the damaged man who
currently occupies the Oval Office, including the strange and harmful
relationship between Fred Trump and his two oldest sons, Fred Jr. and Donald. A
firsthand witness to countless holiday meals and interactions, Mary brings an
incisive wit and unexpected humor to sometimes grim, often confounding family
events. She recounts in unsparing detail everything from her uncle Donald’s
place in the family spotlight and Ivana’s penchant for regifting to her
grandmother’s frequent injuries and illnesses and the appalling way Donald,
Fred Trump’s favorite son, dismissed and derided him when he began to succumb
to Alzheimer’s. Numerous pundits, armchair psychologists, and journalists have
sought to parse Donald J. Trump’s lethal flaws. Mary L. Trump has the
education, insight, and intimate familiarity needed to reveal what makes
Donald, and the rest of her clan, tick. She alone can recount this fascinating,
unnerving saga, not just because of her insider’s perspective but also because
she is the only Trump willing to tell the truth about one of the world’s most
powerful and dysfunctional families.
The Room Where It Happened John Bolton 2020-06-23 As President Trump’s National
Security Advisor, John Bolton spent many of his 453 days in the room where it
happened, and the facts speak for themselves. The result is a White House
memoir that is the most comprehensive and substantial account of the Trump
Administration, and one of the few to date by a top-level official. With almost
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daily access to the President, John Bolton has produced a precise rendering of
his days in and around the Oval Office. What Bolton saw astonished him: a
President for whom getting reelected was the only thing that mattered, even if
it meant endangering or weakening the nation. “I am hard-pressed to identify
any significant Trump decision during my tenure that wasn’t driven by
reelection calculations,” he writes. In fact, he argues that the House
committed impeachment malpractice by keeping their prosecution focused narrowly
on Ukraine when Trump’s Ukraine-like transgressions existed across the full
range of his foreign policy—and Bolton documents exactly what those were, and
attempts by him and others in the Administration to raise alarms about them. He
shows a President addicted to chaos, who embraced our enemies and spurned our
friends, and was deeply suspicious of his own government. In Bolton’s telling,
all this helped put Trump on the bizarre road to impeachment. “The differences
between this presidency and previous ones I had served were stunning,” writes
Bolton, who worked for Reagan, Bush 41, and Bush 43. He discovered a President
who thought foreign policy is like closing a real estate deal—about personal
relationships, made-for-TV showmanship, and advancing his own interests. As a
result, the US lost an opportunity to confront its deepening threats, and in
cases like China, Russia, Iran, and North Korea ended up in a more vulnerable
place. Bolton’s account starts with his long march to the West Wing as Trump
and others woo him for the National Security job. The minute he lands, he has
to deal with Syria’s chemical attack on the city of Douma, and the crises after
that never stop. As he writes in the opening pages, “If you don’t like turmoil,
uncertainty, and risk—all the while being constantly overwhelmed with
information, decisions to be made, and sheer amount of work—and enlivened by
international and domestic personality and ego conflicts beyond description,
try something else.” The turmoil, conflicts, and egos are all there—from the
upheaval in Venezuela, to the erratic and manipulative moves of North Korea’s
Kim Jong Un, to the showdowns at the G7 summits, the calculated warmongering by
Iran, the crazy plan to bring the Taliban to Camp David, and the placating of
an authoritarian China that ultimately exposed the world to its lethal lies.
But this seasoned public servant also has a great eye for the Washington inside
game, and his story is full of wit and wry humor about how he saw it played.
A Promised Land Barack Obama 2020-11-17 A riveting, deeply personal account of
history in the making—from the president who inspired us to believe in the
power of democracy #1 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • NAACP IMAGE AWARD NOMINEE •
NAMED ONE OF THE TEN BEST BOOKS OF THE YEAR BY THE NEW YORK TIMES BOOK REVIEW
NAMED ONE OF THE BEST BOOKS OF THE YEAR BY The Washington Post • Jennifer
Szalai, The New York Times • NPR • The Guardian • Marie Claire In the stirring,
highly anticipated first volume of his presidential memoirs, Barack Obama tells
the story of his improbable odyssey from young man searching for his identity
to leader of the free world, describing in strikingly personal detail both his
political education and the landmark moments of the first term of his historic
presidency—a time of dramatic transformation and turmoil. Obama takes readers
on a compelling journey from his earliest political aspirations to the pivotal
Iowa caucus victory that demonstrated the power of grassroots activism to the
watershed night of November 4, 2008, when he was elected 44th president of the
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United States, becoming the first African American to hold the nation’s highest
office. Reflecting on the presidency, he offers a unique and thoughtful
exploration of both the awesome reach and the limits of presidential power, as
well as singular insights into the dynamics of U.S. partisan politics and
international diplomacy. Obama brings readers inside the Oval Office and the
White House Situation Room, and to Moscow, Cairo, Beijing, and points beyond.
We are privy to his thoughts as he assembles his cabinet, wrestles with a
global financial crisis, takes the measure of Vladimir Putin, overcomes
seemingly insurmountable odds to secure passage of the Affordable Care Act,
clashes with generals about U.S. strategy in Afghanistan, tackles Wall Street
reform, responds to the devastating Deepwater Horizon blowout, and authorizes
Operation Neptune’s Spear, which leads to the death of Osama bin Laden. A
Promised Land is extraordinarily intimate and introspective—the story of one
man’s bet with history, the faith of a community organizer tested on the world
stage. Obama is candid about the balancing act of running for office as a Black
American, bearing the expectations of a generation buoyed by messages of “hope
and change,” and meeting the moral challenges of high-stakes decision-making.
He is frank about the forces that opposed him at home and abroad, open about
how living in the White House affected his wife and daughters, and unafraid to
reveal self-doubt and disappointment. Yet he never wavers from his belief that
inside the great, ongoing American experiment, progress is always possible.
This beautifully written and powerful book captures Barack Obama’s conviction
that democracy is not a gift from on high but something founded on empathy and
common understanding and built together, day by day.
Mr. President George Sullivan 2013-01-01 Offers brief profiles of all fortyfour United States presidents, and lists important events that occurred during
each president's administration.
Rage Bob Woodward 2020-09-15 Rage is an unprecedented and intimate tour de
force of new reporting on the Trump presidency facing a global pandemic,
economic disaster and racial unrest. Woodward, the #1 international bestselling
author of Fear: Trump in the White House, has uncovered the precise moment the
president was warned that the Covid-19 epidemic would be the biggest national
security threat to his presidency. In dramatic detail, Woodward takes readers
into the Oval Office as Trump’s head pops up when he is told in January 2020
that the pandemic could reach the scale of the 1918 Spanish Flu that killed
675,000 Americans. In 17 on-the-record interviews with Woodward over seven
volatile months—an utterly vivid window into Trump’s mind—the president
provides a self-portrait that is part denial and part combative interchange
mixed with surprising moments of doubt as he glimpses the perils in the
presidency and what he calls the “dynamite behind every door.” At key decision
points, Rage shows how Trump’s responses to the crises of 2020 were rooted in
the instincts, habits and style he developed during his first three years as
president. Revisiting the earliest days of the Trump presidency, Rage reveals
how Secretary of Defense James Mattis, Secretary of State Rex Tillerson and
Director of National Intelligence Dan Coats struggled to keep the country safe
as the president dismantled any semblance of collegial national security
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decision making. Rage draws from hundreds of hours of interviews with firsthand
witnesses as well as participants’ notes, emails, diaries, calendars and
confidential documents. Woodward obtained 25 never-seen personal letters
exchanged between Trump and North Korean leader Kim Jong Un, who describes the
bond between the two leaders as out of a “fantasy film.” Trump insists to
Woodward he will triumph over Covid-19 and the economic calamity. “Don’t worry
about it, Bob. Okay?” Trump told the author in July. “Don’t worry about it.
We’ll get to do another book. You’ll find I was right.”
We the People and the President Paul John Creek 2021-12-07
The American President Kathryn Moore 2018-09-04 In The American President: A
Complete History, historian Kathryn Moore presents a riveting narrative of each
president's experiences in and out of office, along with illuminating facts and
statistics about each administration, timelines of national and world events,
astonishing trivia, and more. Together, these details create a complex and
nuanced portrait of the American presidency, from the nation's infancy to
today.
The Tweets of President Donald J. Trump Forefront Books 2020-07-28 Love them or
hate them, the tweets of President Donald J. Trump rule the Twitterverse. Until
our last presidential campaign, television, particularly campaign ads,
dominated the political landscape. But with the rise of Donald J. Trump came a
new political tool: the internet. Trump used this to communicate instantly and
very effectively with the American people. And it worked. Establishing his
political positions by tweeting numerous times a day, Trump pulled a major
upset by defeating Hillary Rodham Clinton to become the 45th president of the
United States. Once in office, Trump did not abandon his penchant for using
Twitter as his populist platform. Instead, he doubled down on it, making it his
primary means of communicating with the American people. Knowing how effective
a tweet can be, Trump once wrote, “Boom. I press it and within two seconds we
have breaking news.” With a massive Twitter following of 78 million by the
spring of 2020, Trump’s direct impact upon Americans cannot be dismissed, nor
can the value of his tweets as an essential part of the historical record be
denied. To put the enormous impact of his tweets into perspective, Trump won
the White House with 63 million votes—a number significantly lower than his
massive Twitter following. Now you can read the collected tweets of wisdom—or
ridiculousness—from President Donald J. Trump, from his inauguaration through
February 2020 in this historically significant collection.
Peril Bob Woodward 2021-09-21 The transition from President Donald J. Trump to
President Joseph R. Biden Jr. stands as one of the most dangerous periods in
American history. But as # 1 internationally bestselling author Bob Woodward
and acclaimed reporter Robert Costa reveal for the first time, it was far more
than just a domestic political crisis. Woodward and Costa interviewed more than
200 people at the center of the turmoil, resulting in more than 6,000 pages of
transcripts—and a spellbinding and definitive portrait of a nation on the
brink. This classic study of Washington takes readers deep inside the Trump
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White House, the Biden White House, the 2020 campaign, and the Pentagon and
Congress, with vivid, eyewitness accounts of what really happened. Peril is
supplemented throughout with never-before-seen material from secret orders,
transcripts of confidential calls, diaries, emails, meeting notes and other
personal and government records, making for an unparalleled history. It is also
the first inside look at Biden’s presidency as he faces the challenges of a
lifetime: the continuing deadly pandemic and millions of Americans facing soulcrushing economic pain, all the while navigating a bitter and disabling
partisan divide, a world rife with threats, and the hovering, dark shadow of
the former president. “We have much to do in this winter of peril,” Biden
declared at his inauguration, an event marked by a nerve-wracking security
alert and the threat of domestic terrorism. Peril is the extraordinary story of
the end of one presidency and the beginning of another, and represents the
culmination of Bob Woodward’s news-making trilogy on the Trump presidency,
along with Fear and Rage. And it is the beginning of a collaboration with
fellow Washington Post reporter Robert Costa that will remind readers of
Woodward’s coverage, with Carl Bernstein, of President Richard M. Nixon’s final
days.
The President's Daughter James Patterson 2021-06-07 A rocket ride of a
thriller—the #1 New York Times bestselling blockbuster by President Bill
Clinton and James Patterson, "the dream team" (Lee Child). All Presidents have
nightmares. This one is about to come true. Every detail is accurate—because
one of the authors is President Bill Clinton. The drama and action never
stop—because the other author is James Patterson. Matthew Keating, a one-time
Navy SEAL—and a past president—has always defended his family as staunchly as
he has his country. Now those defenses are under attack. A madman abducts
Keating's teenage daughter, Melanie—turning every parent's deepest fear into a
matter of national security. As the world watches in real time, Keating embarks
on a one-man special-ops mission that tests his strengths: as a leader, a
warrior, and a father. The authors' first collaboration, The President Is
Missing, a #1 New York Times bestseller and the #1 bestselling novel of 2018,
was praised as "ambitious and wildly readable" (New York Times Book Review) and
"a fabulously entertaining thriller" (Pulitzer Prize-winning author Ron
Chernow).
The American President William E. Leuchtenburg 2015-11-19 The American
President is an enthralling account of American presidential actions from the
assassination of William McKinley in 1901 to Bill Clinton's last night in
office in January 2001. William Leuchtenburg, one of the great presidential
historians of the century, portrays each of the presidents in a chronicle
sparkling with anecdote and wit. Leuchtenburg offers a nuanced assessment of
their conduct in office, preoccupations, and temperament. His book presents
countless moments of high drama: FDR hurling defiance at the "economic
royalists" who exploited the poor; ratcheting tension for JFK as Soviet vessels
approach an American naval blockade; a grievously wounded Reagan joking with
nurses while fighting for his life. This book charts the enormous growth of
presidential power from its lowly state in the late nineteenth century to the
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imperial presidency of the twentieth. That striking change was manifested both
at home in periods of progressive reform and abroad, notably in two world wars,
Vietnam, and the war on terror. Leuchtenburg sheds light on presidents battling
with contradictory forces. Caught between maintaining their reputation and
executing their goals, many practiced deceits that shape their image today. But
he also reveals how the country's leaders pulled off magnificent achievements
worthy of the nation's pride.
The Plots Against the President Sally Denton 2012-01-03 An assessment of the
political and physical dangers faced by the newly elected President Roosevelt
in 1933 profiles such adversaries as would-be assassin Giuseppe Zangara and
populist demagogues Huey Long and Charles Coughlin.
The New Big Book of U.S. Presidents Todd Davis 2013-02-12 Discusses the lives,
achievements, and times of each president from George Washington to Barack
Obama.
His Very Best Jonathan Alter 2021-09-21 From one of America’s most respected
journalists and modern historians comes the highly acclaimed, “splendid” (The
Washington Post) biography of Jimmy Carter, the thirty-ninth president of the
United States and Nobel Prize–winning humanitarian. Jonathan Alter tells the
epic story of an enigmatic man of faith and his improbable journey from
barefoot boy to global icon. Alter paints an intimate and surprising portrait
of the only president since Thomas Jefferson who can fairly be called a
Renaissance Man, a complex figure—ridiculed and later revered—with a piercing
intelligence, prickly intensity, and biting wit beneath the patented smile.
Here is a moral exemplar for our times, a flawed but underrated president of
decency and vision who was committed to telling the truth to the American
people. Growing up in one of the meanest counties in the Jim Crow South, Carter
is the only American president who essentially lived in three centuries: his
early life on the farm in the 1920s without electricity or running water might
as well have been in the nineteenth; his presidency put him at the center of
major events in the twentieth; and his efforts on conflict resolution and
global health set him on the cutting edge of the challenges of the twentyfirst. “One of the best in a celebrated genre of presidential biography,” (The
Washington Post), His Very Best traces how Carter evolved from a timid, bookish
child—raised mostly by a Black woman farmhand—into an ambitious naval nuclear
engineer writing passionate, never-before-published love letters from sea to
his wife and full partner, Rosalynn; a peanut farmer and civic leader whose
guilt over staying silent during the civil rights movement and not confronting
the white terrorism around him helped power his quest for racial justice at
home and abroad; an obscure, born-again governor whose brilliant 1976 campaign
demolished the racist wing of the Democratic Party and took him from zero
percent to the presidency; a stubborn outsider who failed politically amid the
bad economy of the 1970s and the seizure of American hostages in Iran but
succeeded in engineering peace between Israel and Egypt, amassing a historic
environmental record, moving the government from tokenism to diversity, setting
a new global standard for human rights and normalizing relations with China
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among other unheralded and far-sighted achievements. After leaving office,
Carter eradicated diseases, built houses for the poor, and taught Sunday school
into his mid-nineties. This “important, fair-minded, highly readable
contribution” (The New York Times Book Review) will change our understanding of
perhaps the most misunderstood president in American history.
The Baron Trump Collection Lockwood Ingersoll 2018-12-10 This collection unites
Ingersoll Lockwood's classic Baron Trump adventure stories in one volume.
Filled with exotic flights of fancy, the Baron Trump tales feature the titular
character - a wealthy boy who lives in Trump Castle. His actual name is Wilhelm
Heinrich Sebastian Von Troomp, but for the sake of simplicity he chooses to go
by his title of Baron Trump. The young fellow embarks on time travelling
adventures through human history. Through his travels, he meets societies of
people and tribes from long ago, picking up aspects of their language and
social customs. Accompanied by his faithful and protective companion hound
Bulger, the young Baron navigates a variety of adventures and surmounts many
obstacles. The final book in this volume discusses the rise of a US President
and has been variously described as either coincidental or prescient of aspects
of the 21st century political climate. Set in an America torn by division and
dissent, there are references to a hotel on Fifth Avenue in New York, and an
election of an outsider candidate ensuing in a chaotic atmosphere. Ingersoll
Lockwood was an author of many children's books and short stories. A veteran of
the U.S. consular service, he began writing in the 1870s and attained fame and
appreciation for his efforts.
The President Will See You Now Peggy Grande 2017-02-21 "Peggy Grande's memoir
is the book to read on Ronald Reagan's post-presidential years.... Among the
most unique and touching [books] ever done on the man... Wonderful."--The
American Spectator In The President Will See You Now, devoted Reagan insider
Peggy Grande shares behind-the-scenes stories, intimate moments, and insights
into one of America's most beloved presidents. Grande, who started in the
Office of Ronald Reagan as a college student and earned her way into a coveted
role as the president's Executive Assistant, offers an unparalleled perspective
on the post-presidency of a political icon. Grande's stories and never-beforeseen photos show a unique, private side to a public figure and leader who
reshaped conservatism, ushered in an era of prosperity, and helped spur the end
of the Cold War. Grande reveals what day-to-day life was like in Reagan's
California office, including the former president's relationship with the First
Lady and his interactions with friends, world leaders, and everyday Americans.
Grande recalls how Reagan kept a vigorous schedule for years after he left the
White House, his robust engagement with others, and ongoing political advocacy.
Despite his eventual Alzheimer's diagnosis, Grande shows how Ronald Reagan
remained true to core beliefs, his gentlemanly kindness, and his undying hope
for his country. Today the Reagan legacy looms over American politics more than
ever. Grande reminds readers why: When Ronald Reagan was president, we not only
loved ourselves but also loved America, and the American values he represented:
faith, optimism, and patriotism.
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The President Is Dead! Louis L. Picone 2020-02-04 *Updated Edition* A fun,
anecdote-filled, encyclopedic look at the circumstances surrounding the deaths
of every president and a few “almost presidents,” such as Jefferson Davis.
Packed with fun facts and presidential trivia, The President Is Dead! tells you
everything you could possibly want to know about how our presidents, from
George Washington to George H. W. Bush (who was the most recent president to
die), met their ends, the circumstances of their deaths, the pomp of their
funerals, and their public afterlives, including stories of attempted grave
robbings, reinterments, vandalism, conspiracy theories surrounding their
deaths, and much more. The President Is Dead! is filled with never-before-told
stories, including a suggestion by one prominent physician to resurrect George
Washington from death by transfusing his body with lamb’s blood. You may have
heard of a plot to rob Abraham Lincoln’s body from its grave site, but did you
know that there was also attempts to steal Benjamin Harrison's and Andrew
Jackson’s remains? The book also includes “Critical Death Information,” which
prefaces each chapter, and a complete visitor’s guide to each grave site and
death-related historical landmark. An “Almost Presidents” section includes
chapters on John Hanson (first president under the Articles of Confederation),
Sam Houston (former president of the Republic of Texas), David Rice Atchison
(president for a day), and Jefferson Davis. Exhaustively researched, The
President Is Dead! is richly layered with colorful facts and entertaining
stories about how the presidents have passed. Skyhorse Publishing, as well as
our Arcade imprint, are proud to publish a broad range of books for readers
interested in history--books about World War II, the Third Reich, Hitler and
his henchmen, the JFK assassination, conspiracies, the American Civil War, the
American Revolution, gladiators, Vikings, ancient Rome, medieval times, the old
West, and much more. While not every title we publish becomes a New York Times
bestseller or a national bestseller, we are committed to books on subjects that
are sometimes overlooked and to authors whose work might not otherwise find a
home.
INGERSOLL LOCKWOOD The Collection Ingersoll Lockwood 2019-02-06 Complete and
unabridged with all original illustrations.
Insurgency Jeremy W. Peters 2022-02-08 How did the party of Lincoln become the
party of Trump? From an acclaimed political reporter for The New York Times
comes the definitive story of the mutiny that shattered American politics. “A
bracing account of how the party of Lincoln and Reagan was hijacked by gadflies
and grifters who reshaped their movement into becoming an anti-democratic
cancer that attacked the U.S. Capitol.”—Joe Scarborough Jeremy W. Peters’s epic
narrative chronicles the fracturing of the Republican Party. Insurgency is a
fantasia-like story of a party establishment that believed it could control the
dark energy it helped foment—right up until it suddenly couldn’t. How, Peters
asks, did conservative values that Republicans claimed to cherish, like small
government, fiscal responsibility, and morality in public service, get
completely eroded as an unshakable faith in Donald Trump grew to define the
party? The answer is a tale traced across three decades—with new reporting and
firsthand accounts from the people who were there—of populist uprisings that
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destabilized the party. The signs of conflict were plainly evident for anyone
who cared to look. After Barack Obama’s election convinced many Republicans
that they faced an existential demographics crossroads, many believed the only
way to save the party was to create a more inclusive and diverse coalition. But
party leaders underestimated the energy and popular appeal of those who would
pull the party in the opposite direction. They failed to see how the right-wing
media they hailed as truth-telling was warping the reality in which their
voters lived. And they did not understand the complicated moral framework by
which many conservatives would view Trump, leading evangelicals and one-issue
voters to shed Republican orthodoxy if it delivered a Supreme Court that would
undo Roe v. Wade. In this sweeping history, Peters details key junctures and
episodes to unfurl the story of a revolution from within. Its architects had
little interest in the America of the new century but a deep understanding of
the iron will of a shrinking minority. With Trump as their polestar, their
gamble paid greater dividends than they’d ever imagined, extending the life of
far-right conservatism in United States domestic policy into the next half
century.
The President Is Missing James Patterson 2018-06-04 Don't miss the #1 New York
Times bestselling thriller from the world's bestselling author, James
Patterson: an "undeniably gripping ride through the hidden passageways of power
and politics" that "moves like Air Force One" (Michael Connelly). The President
Is Missing confronts a threat so huge that it jeopardizes not just Pennsylvania
Avenue and Wall Street, but all of America. Uncertainty and fear grip the
nation. There are whispers of cyberterror and espionage and a traitor in the
Cabinet. Even the President himself becomes a suspect, and then he disappears
from public view . . . Set over the course of three days, The President Is
Missing sheds a stunning light upon the inner workings and vulnerabilities of
our nation. Filled with information that only a former commander in chief could
know, this is the most authentic, terrifying novel to come along in many years.
#1 New York Times bestseller#1 USA Today bestseller#1 Wall Street Journal
bestseller#1 Indie bestseller "President Duncan for a second term!" -- USA
Today"This book's a big one." -- New York Times"Towers above most political
thrillers." -- Pittsburgh Post-Gazette"The plotting is immaculate . . . the
writing is taut." -- Sunday Times (London)"Ambitious and wildly readable." -New York Times Book Review
The Last President John Barnes 2014-05-27 Heather O'Grainne and her small band
of heroes, struggling to form a Constitutional government, are close to
creating a safe haven for civilization to be reborn until a new threat emerges.
The Next President Kate Messner 2020-03-24 An inspiring and informative book
for kids about the past and future of America's presidents. Who will be the
NEXT president? Could it be you? When George Washington became the first
president of the United States, there were nine future presidents already alive
in America, doing things like practicing law or studying medicine. When JFK
became the thirty-fifth president, there were 10 future presidents already
alive in America, doing things like hosting TV shows and learning the
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saxophone. And right now—today!—there are at least 10 future presidents alive
in America. They could be playing basketball, like Barack Obama, or helping in
the garden, like Dwight D. Eisenhower. They could be solving math problems or
reading books. They could be making art—or already making change. • A breezy,
kid-friendly survey of American history and American presidents • Great for
teachers, librarians, and other educators • Kate Messner's nonfiction picture
books have been lauded by critics and received a variety of awards. For young
readers and students who loved The New Big Book of Presidents, Lincoln and
Kennedy: A Pair to Compare, and Kid Presidents: True Tales of Childhood from
America's Presidents. A helpful addition to curriculums of 5th- to 8th-grade
students studying U.S. History and civics and the federal government. • For
readers ages 8–12 • S. history for kids • Students, librarians, teachers •
5th–8th-grade kids From award-winning author Kate Messner and New York Times
bestselling artist Adam Rex comes a timely and compelling compendium about the
U.S. presidents—before they were presidents. Kate Messner is an award-winning
author whose many books for kids have been selected as Best Books by the New
York Times, Junior Library Guild, IndieBound, and Bank Street College of
Education. She lives on Lake Champlain with her family. Adam Rex is the author
and illustrator of many beloved picture books and novels, including Nothing
Rhymes with Orange and the New York Times bestseller Frankenstein Makes a
Sandwich. He has worked with the likes of Jon Scieszka, Mac Barnett, Jeff
Kinney, and Neil Gaiman. He lives in Tucson, Arizona.
The President and the Frog Carolina De Robertis 2021 "From the acclaimed author
of Cantoras comes a mystical and heartening tale about seeking justice and the
power of memory. In his modest home at the edge of town, the former President
of a Latin American country receives a journalist in his iconic gardens to
discuss his legacy and the dire circumstances that threaten democracy around
the globe. Once known as the Poorest President in the World, his reputation is
the stuff of myth: a former guerilla who was jailed for inciting revolution
before becoming the face of justice, human rights, and selflessness within his
nation. And yet, he is tempted to reveal a secret from his past: while he was
imprisoned and held in solitary confinement-due to madness or in a surreal
twist-he survived in part by conversing with the only creature who ever spoke
back, a loud-mouth frog, about revolution, the quest for dignity, and what it
means to love a country. As engrossing as it is innovative, The President and
the Frog explores the resilience of the human spirit and what is possible when
danger looms. Ferrying us between a grim jail cell and lush garden, De Robertis
emphasizes that even the smallest voice can change the world. Vivid, heartfelt,
and full of wit and humor, The President and the Frog reaches beyond all
borders and dares us to be human in the face of chaos"-Reign of Terror Spencer Ackerman 2021-08-10 A New York Times Critics’ Top Book
of 2021 "An impressive combination of diligence and verve, deploying Ackerman’s
deep stores of knowledge as a national security journalist to full effect. The
result is a narrative of the last 20 years that is upsetting, discerning and
brilliantly argued." —The New York Times "One of the most illuminating books to
come out of the Trump era." —New York Magazine An examination of the profound
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impact that the War on Terror had in pushing American politics and society in
an authoritarian direction For an entire generation, at home and abroad, the
United States has waged an endless conflict known as the War on Terror. In
addition to multiple ground wars, the era pioneered drone strikes and
industrial-scale digital surveillance; weakened the rule of law through
indefinite detentions; sanctioned torture; and manipulated the truth about it
all. These conflicts have yielded neither peace nor victory, but they have
transformed America. What began as the persecution of Muslims and immigrants
has become a normalized feature of American politics and national security,
expanding the possibilities for applying similar or worse measures against
other targets at home, as the summer of 2020 showed. A politically divided and
economically destabilized country turned the War on Terror into a cultural—and
then a tribal—struggle. It began on the ideological frontiers of the Republican
Party before expanding to conquer the GOP, often with the acquiescence of the
Democratic Party. Today’s nativist resurgence walked through a door opened by
the 9/11 era. And that door remains open. Reign of Terror shows how these
developments created an opportunity for American authoritarianism and gave rise
to Donald Trump. It shows that Barack Obama squandered an opportunity to
dismantle the War on Terror after killing Osama bin Laden. By the end of his
tenure, the war had metastasized into a bitter, broader cultural struggle in
search of a demagogue like Trump to lead it. Reign of Terror is a pathbreaking
and definitive union of journalism and intellectual history with the power to
transform how America understands its national security policies and their
catastrophic impact on civic life.
The President's Book of Secrets David Priess 2016-03-01 Every president has had
a unique and complicated relationship with the intelligence community. While
some have been coolly distant, even adversarial, others have found their
intelligence agencies to be among the most valuable instruments of policy and
power. Since John F. Kennedy's presidency, this relationship has been distilled
into a personalized daily report: a short summary of what the intelligence
apparatus considers the most crucial information for the president to know that
day about global threats and opportunities. This top–secret document is known
as the President's Daily Brief, or, within national security circles, simply
“the Book.” Presidents have spent anywhere from a few moments (Richard Nixon)
to a healthy part of their day (George W. Bush) consumed by its contents; some
(Bill Clinton and George H. W. Bush) consider it far and away the most
important document they saw on a regular basis while commander in chief. The
details of most PDBs are highly classified, and will remain so for many years.
But the process by which the intelligence community develops and presents the
Book is a fascinating look into the operation of power at the highest levels.
David Priess, a former intelligence officer and daily briefer, has interviewed
every living president and vice president as well as more than one hundred
others intimately involved with the production and delivery of the president's
book of secrets. He offers an unprecedented window into the decision making of
every president from Kennedy to Obama, with many character–rich stories
revealed here for the first time.
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The Plot Against America Philip Roth 2010-12-23 DISCOVER THE NOVEL BEHIND THE
BRILLIANT NEW TV DRAMA ‘Though on the morning after the election disbelief
prevailed, especially among the pollsters, by the next everybody seemed to
understand everything...’ When celebrity aviator, Charles A. Lindbergh, wins
the 1940 presidential election on the slogan of ‘America First’, fear invades
every Jewish household. Not only has Lindbergh blamed the Jews for pushing
America towards war with Germany, he has negotiated an 'understanding' with the
Nazis promising peace between the two nations. Growing up in the ‘ghetto’ of
Newark, Philip Roth recounts his childhood caught in the stranglehold of this
counterfactual nightmare. As America sinks into its own dark metamorphosis and
Jewish families are torn apart, fear and uncertainty spread. Who really is
President Lindbergh? And to what end has he hijacked America?
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